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Status of Hewlett-Packard follow-up
with Suppliers in the SACOM Report

February 6, 2007

HP is taking the reported allegations by SACOM very seriously and investigating each of the suppliers involved determining appropriate actions. Upon HP’s receipt of the SACOM report, HP immediately contacted those identified as direct suppliers (3 of the 8) and is following up with first tier suppliers on their communications and actions with tiers beyond our contractual relationship. HP requested the first tier respond to the allegations of labor, health, and safety violations at their facility within one week.  In addition, we outlined several specific actions we expected these suppliers to take: 

· Review and verify the supplier information and allegations. 

· Respond with an action plan to the Labor and health and safety issues associated directly with the company’s manufacturing sites. 

· Respond with a plan on how the company will work with their suppliers to fully investigate the allegations and report the findings to HP by April 1.
· Set up active verification (audits) at their supplier’s sites (may include HP and/or 3rd party auditors).

· Plan for HP to audit their manufacturing site within the first half of FY07.

HP’s first-tier suppliers have provided an initial response which is being reviewed and compared to early HP audit results.  HP is now actively working with first tier suppliers to schedule audits at their facilities to follow up on ongoing audit findings and corrective action plans and review and address the issues identified in the report. 
The other second, third and fourth tier suppliers will be contacted via their first tier suppliers and asked for a similar response to specific allegations.  A number of suppliers listed in the report do not supply products to HP. 
In an outsourced environment, HP acknowledges the challenges of assuring conformance with the Electronic Industry Code of Conduct.  Although we have clearly communicated our SER requirements to our suppliers under direct contract and have conducted onsite audits at many of their facilities, we do not have the same control and visibility to our sub-tier suppliers that are not directly selected and managed by HP.  HP has conducted approximately 300 audits in the last couple of years and is committed to continuing to assess, audit, train and work with stakeholders on long term sustainable solutions to create fair, healthy and safe working conditions.  
HP is currently engaged in positive dialogue with SACOM to obtain additional specific information and explore future opportunities including training and will report ongoing progress directly to SACOM.  HP invites and welcomes SACOM and other civil society groups to participate in comprehensive system oriented solutions.  
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